From: Esther Brown

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 10:04 AM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins

Subject: Re: AK Territorial Guard Ltr 1-27-09

Honorable Charlie Huggins:

It was a great pleasure meeting you over the phone, Senator Huggins. I
highly appreciate your quick and courteous response by phone and email, it
means a lot to me.

I will gladly testify by phone to a Committee. My home phone # is 907-591-
2735, cell phone # 907-591-6029.

I have a friend named Paul Kiuyna Sr. from Kipnuk, a retired ATG. He has
been keeping in close touch with me lately. He was recently interviewed by
the Washington Post and Anchorage Daily News. If you're interested in
speaking to him his home phone # is 907-896-5315.

We shall keep in close touch. Thanks again.
Andrew Brown Sr.

home phone: 907-591-2735
cell phone: 907-591-6029



